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March 1, 2007 
 
 
 
 
William L. Harp, M.D. 
Executive Director 
Virginia Board of Medicine 
6606 West Broad Street 
Richmond. VA 23230-17 17 

 
  RE: 18 VAC 85-101-10 et seq.   
   Regulations Governing the Licensure of Radiologic Technologists and Radiologic  
   Technologists-Limited 
 

Dear Dr. Harp: 
 

I have reviewed the amendment to regulations of the Board of Medicine correcting the initials 
of the accrediting body in radiologic technology. 
 
I find the amended regulation is exempt from provisions of the Administrative Process Act 
pursuant to § 2.2-4006 A 3 of the Code of Virginia because the change consists only of a 
change in style or form or correction of a technical error. 
  

      Sincerely,  
 
 
 
  
       
      Amy Marschean 

Senior Assistant Attorney General 
 
 
 

cc: Elaine J. Yeatts, Agency Regulatory Coordinator  
   Department of Health Professions 


